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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 

 

 

Well 

done 

Elm  

99.2% 

this 

week! 

 
 

 

SYCAMORE 98.0% 3 8 62 

ELM 99.2% 0 11 + 1 60 

WILLOW 98.3% 3 10 55 

CHESTNUT 98.2% 2 9 51 

HAWTHORN 95.8% 4 6 50 

ASH 94.7% 3 5 46 

OAK 92.7% 0 2 + 1 46 

PALM 94.6% 1 4 42 

NURSERY AM 94.4% 0 3 + 1 39 

HAZEL 96.6% 3 7 25 

NURSERY PM 73.0% 0 1 + 1 14 

Texting Number: 07860030576 

@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

   Friday 16th December to Saturday 31st December 2016 

                    Lexi in Little Acorns will be 4 Riley in Elm will be 5                 Harley in Ash will be 5  

                    William in Oak will be 5             Amy in Ash will be  5                 Isabel in Elm will be 5 

                    David in Palm will be 6             Chloe in Palm will be 6               Riley in Palm will be 6                 

                Cieran in Chestnut will be 7      Oliver in Sycamore will be 7       Joshua in Hawthorn will be 7 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 
Friday 16th December—Reception Assembly 9.00am 

Friday 16th December—Family carol singing 1.30p.m. 

Friday 16th December–Break up for Christmas  

2017 

Tuesday 3rd January—Teacher Training Day—no children in school 

Wednesday 4th January—Children back to school 8.45a.m.   

Monday 9th January/Thursday 12th January/Thursday 26th January—
Reception height/weight checks school nurse service  

Monday 30th January—Nursery Class Workshop—details to be confirmed  

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Thank you to everyone who wore their  

Christmas jumper yesterday for the Save the 

Children Charity. We will let you know how much we 

raised in the new term.  

CLASS ATTENDANCE WINNERS! 

Congratulations to Sycamore Class for 

their excellent attendance record and 

winning the class attendance for November and  

December 2016 The treat is to have a cinema day 

and enjoy a fabulous DVD and treats to share.   
   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET— 96% 

This week’s attendance  - 96.44% 

We have met our target this week, well done  

everyone,  let’s keep it up next term.   

We would like to wish 

you all a very Merry 

Christmas.   

NURSERY CLASS 

There will be NO Nursery classes tomorrow 

(Friday) You are welcome to attend the carol service at 

1.30p.m.  

CAROL SINGING 

All year 1 and 2 children delighted the  

community of St. Stephen’s church today by 

singing carols at their annual Christmas dinner.  

NAG ON THE RAG 
Do not forget to bring PE kits back to school.  

WELL DONE! 

Congratulations to all the children who received  

attendance certificates this half term. Every half term 

children receive a Gold Certificate for 100% attendance, 

a Silver certificate if they have only had half a day absent and a 

Bronze certificate if they have been absent for just one day.  

ALADDIN 

Ask your child about the wonderful production of 

Aladdin they watched in school this week. The 

children thoroughly enjoyed it.  


